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Ottawa, November 9, 1915.

Sir,-

In a recent report on the Peigan Church of

England Boarding School, Inspector J. A. Markle states

that five girl and two boys are under treatment in the

hopital near that institution. He also states that some

of these patients had been under treatment for a long per-

iod.

Kindly report to the Department from what

complaint these pupils are suffering, how long you consid-

er it will be before they recover and also if you consider

they should be discharged from the school.

Your obedient servant

F.D.W. Lean

Assietan ennnen Secretary

Dr. Connor

Pincher Creek,

Alte.

Adian Affairs. Letterbook,

26 October 1915 - 9 November 1915, (R.G. 10, Volume 5597)
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